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Dangers of high snow banks along roadways

The Shelburne Police is reminding everyone to be extra careful around the high snow banks along the roadways. The snow banks
are particularly high this winter due to the above normal snowfall.

Parents and Children: Do not allow children to play on or around the high snow banks even in quiet residential areas. The dangers
of getting serioudly injured are significant. Slipping off onto the hard pavement can result in head injuries or broken limbs. Slipping
in front of avehicle or being struck by a snow plow is an even greater danger. It is safer for children to play in back yardsor in

designated parks.

Drivers. High snow banks reduce adriver's ability to see potential dangers. It isimportant to drive slowly and with clear windows
and lights. Be prepared that a child or car could emerge from driveways or walkways that are hidden by the high snow banks.

The Shelburne Police is encouraging everyone to do their part in keeping the winter safe and enjoyable for everyone!

Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com | Pagel/1 |


https://shelburnefreepress.ca/?p=5453
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

